
 
 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Please take notice that the Special Meeting previously scheduled for Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 

4:00pm has been cancelled.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Board of Light and Power by 

writing, calling, faxing, or e-mailing: 

 

 

Danielle Martin 

Administrative Services Supervisor 

Board of Light and Power 

1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, MI 49417 

 

Phone: (616) 607-1262 

TDD (Michigan Relay Center): Call 1-800-649-3777 and request 616-846-6250 ext. 1262. 

Fax: (616) 846-3114 

E-mail: dmartin@ghblp.org 

  

DM 

 

c: City Clerk 

 News media 

 BLP staff 

 

Dated:   October 9, 2023 

Posted:  October 9, 2023 

Board Members: 
Michael Westbrook, Chairperson 
Gerald Witherell, Vice Chairperson 
Todd Crum 
Andrea Hendrick 
Kurt Knoth 

Board of Light and Power 
1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, Michigan 49417 
616-846­6250 

Fax 616-846­3114 


